[image: image1.jpg]



To:
Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor Grace, Commissioner McElyea, Commissioner Castro and Commissioner Duke
CC:                  Robert Baldwin, City Manager


Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

From:

Kristen Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation  
Date:

July 21, 2011
Subject:
Dania Beach Pier Enterprise Fund _______________________________________________________________

As of July 14, 2011 the City of Dania Beach began operating and managing the Dania Beach Pier. However, to operate the pier funds is needed for the everyday managing and operation. Therefore, I am requesting to have the City Commission to authorize funds in the amount of $50,000 for the Dania Beach Pier Enterprise Fund from the General Fund and to approve Pier Enterprise Budget Appropriation Funds for the fiscal year ending September 30, 2011.
Funds are needed to start up the operation of the Dania Beach Pier as a business enterprise in which fees are utilized for maintenance, equipment, various supplies and daily operation.   

Thank you,

Kristen Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation  
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